St. Michael’s Council 9246
NEWSLETTER

BC & Yukon 2012-13

September 2012

UPCOMING EVENTS:

- Pot-Luck Dinner: Our Oct. Pot-Luck will be held on Saturday, Oct. 13" in the Parish
Centre. Set-up will be at 1:00 pm on Saturday.

- Pancake Breakfast: Our September pancake breakfast will be held on Sunday, Oct. 7%
after the 8:30 and 10:00 Masses. We were short of workers at the last breakfast, so please come
and give a hand if you are able. Setup is at 7:30 am. Please remember that we need help to clean
up and put the tables away at the end.

- Our Regular Monthly Meeting: Will be on Tuesday, October 9™ at 8:00 PM, after
Rosary for the Sick and Mass. (Just to note: Last meeting we had the swearing in of our new
Executive and other than executive members there were a grand total of 2 members present)

CATCHING UP:

Grand Knight’s Report:

First of all, I would like to offer the sincere gratitude of the council to all the outgoing slate of officers and to
welcome the incoming slate of officers that were installed before our September meeting. Their dedication to
service and sacrifice will always be cherished. We also have a charter member of our council Bro. Thomas
(Fergus) Savage seeking readmission to our council. Please welcome him back. We were also privileged to
meet our new General agent for BC Richard Lee Wah. Accompanying him was the new agent for our
council- Michael Garisto who was also a charter member of our council. Michael will be replacing Jose
Cabalu starting in October.

Our new fraternal year beginning in Sept. has been a busy one as usual starting with our Sept. pancake
breakfast. Many thanks to all who helped with putting this on. Msgr. Rossi also expressed his appreciation to
all the knights who helped with the St. Michael’s feast day dinner/dance especially all those who cooked the
chicken dinner

In October, we will have our first potluck on Sat. Oct. 13. Details will follow. The pancake breakfast will be
on Sunday Oct 7. The 51st Charity Appeal campaign begins on Oct 4 and the first sale of tickets after
Masses will be on the 6/7 weekend. We will be sharing a table with Walkathon raffle ticket sales and school
parents will be helping us sell the charity appeal tickets in return for volunteer hours. Bro Gary will contact
you if Knights are required to help after any Masses if there are not at least 2 parents there. We start to sell
charity appeal tickets at Brentwood on Oct 9 till November 4. Carisa del Rio may contact you for help in
filling time slots that the parents cannot fill. We have received 700 books of tickets and we will need all the
help we can get to sell tickets on your own to friends and colleagues.

Please contact Bro. Gary for tickets.
There will be a membership drive in Oct. Bro. Gary will provide the details in an email to follow.

Our next council meeting will be on Tuesday Oct. 9 at Spm.
cQy

<" Birthdays in October:
Al Boire, Brian Ennis, Alvaro Garzon, Jose Luis Matinez, Abram Parkinson,
Paul Rossi, Pat Welsh.

Family of the Month:
Kurnia and Clara Carson

Calendar of Events:

Oct. 4™ Annual Charity Appeal kicks off.

Oct. 7™ Pancake Breakfast after 8:30 & 10:00 Masses. Setup at 7:30 am.

Oct. 9™ Regular monthly meeting starting at 8:00 pm, after Rosary for the Sick and Mass.
Oct. 13™: Pot-luck Dinner in the Parish Centre. Set-up at 1:00 pm.




t++++++++ VOLUNTEERING — IF NOT ME THEN WHO? +H++++-++++

Field Agent Report:

Do you want your RRSPs to develop Financial Security with Strong Catholic Values?

Call me at (778) 837-2317 or 1-877-532-KOFC (5632) for any RRSP, Annuity, and Life or Long Term Care
(LTC) questions.

Fraternally Yours in the Christ,

Jose P. Cabalu, FIC - Field Agent

Jose.Cabalu@KOFC.OR

REMEMBER TO KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS:

Kay Blair; Al Boire; Dr. Walter & Jean Kazun; Terry Duggan; Simone
Fraser, Mary Glavin; Leo Gaucher; Herman Haffner; Bill Kathrein; Stan &
Carol March; Wayne Marshall; Tom, Pat, Jamie & Paul McCloskey; Mary
Klikach; Kenneth Klikach; Lucy Luterbach; Peggy MacDonald; Linda
Viani; Pat Welsh; Anne Whittey; Gordon Zelko; Fathers Basil Foote, Stan
Frytek, David Hughes, Joseph Thoai Le, and Bill Somerville & Br. Tom

Maddix.

MARY, HEALTH OF THE SICK: PRAY FOR US

Note: If Worthy members have someone they would like to have on our Prayer list, please send me
a note at g.jeannotte@shaw.ca .




